I have already submitted my views about the local plan to the dedicated website portal but
a new issue has come up recently which is worth a mention.

On p380 of the Local Plan it shows the proposed site of a new crematorium on part of the
Firs Farm Wetlands.

Worth pointing out that the same site is already dedicated to plans for building a
community hub which has been progressing for the past five years and for which funding
has already been raised and possibly community and council support is expected.

It might be worth asking why the planning department at Enfield Council were not aware
of this proposal before the local plan was sent out for consultation?

Seems to have been a miscommunication within the various council departments but you
can be assured that the amount of local objections to the crematorium will be considerable.

Would be grateful if you could look into this and check what is going on as it appears the
crematorium should not even have been mentioned in the planning document.



